Marketing Committee Update
The Marketing Committee does not have a Chair. Members of the Committee are rotating the

Chair on a monthly basis.

The Committee is now meeting twice a month, instead of weekly.

It conducted a poll of the Jakarta EE Members to determine their preference for Jakarta EE logos
for Compatibility Badges and Member Badges. The Committee is now reviewing slightly revised
versions of the original logos. It will decide at its March 28 meeting which ones to use.

Discussions about holding a Jakarta Summit meeting have been put on hold until the Jakarta EE
8 Release date is firmed up. The Marketing Committee needs to start planning for the release of
Jakarta EE 8.

The Committee reviewed the proposed 2019 budget. The Eclipse Foundation will vote on this at
its meeting on March 26.

The Jakarta EE website has been updated.

On March 4, the Marketing Committee launched the 2019 Jakarta EE Developer Survey.The
survey closed on March 25. About 1700 responses were received. Tanja will give more
information regarding the survey results.
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